
 

Spring Term Newsletter No.9 Friday 13th March 2020 

Messages from Mrs Eveleigh… 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It was lovely to see our Open the Book Team in both 
schools again this week for Collective Worship. The children 
really enjoy their story telling and I would like to say a big 
thank you to the team.  
 
Our Yr5/6 Come and Sing rehearsal at Wellington School 
went well. The children really need to finalise the last of the 
words in time for the concert on 27th March, so please can 

you help them. There has been a letter sent out this week 
with final details, please return the consent form by 
Tuesday latest so that we may confirm numbers. 
 
It was Webber’s final Gymnastics Session at Blundell’s this 
week and I know they have developed their skills 
tremendously during their sessions. Burlescombe Acorns 
Class children will start their sessions on Wednesday, 25th 
March.  
 
A final call for the Collective Worship Evaluations please, as 

your views are very important to us. 
 
There is a Full Board of Governors meeting on Monday 
starting at 5:30pm at Webber’s. This is an Open Meeting in 
which you are welcome to attend to see the Governors in 
action.  
 
Next week is Assessment Week and as usual we just ask 
children to try their best. Year 3/4 have an exciting 
morning at Uffculme School where they will be participating 
in a friendly Tag Rugby Festival.  This is aimed at helping 
children to develop their understanding of the game and 

increase their skill levels.  
 
Our SPORT RELIEF challenges are on WEDNESDAY 
afternoon at both schools. Please remember you can wear 

your Sport Relief Kit all day.  Good luck to everyone! 😊 

 
It is Mothering Sunday at the end of next week and we 
have been invited to sing at the Holcombe Rogus service. A 
letter has been sent home today with regard to this and 
has details of Burlescombe’s service as well. 

 
Congratulations to the newly elected school council at 
Burlescombe: 

Yr 6 Imogen, Jasmine Yr 3 Miriam 

Yr 5 Asher Yr 2 Maddie 

Yr 4 Harry R/Yr1 Lilah- Mai 

 
Health and Wellbeing Update 

As part of our action planning, this week we have continued 
to support children’s understanding of how germs and bugs 
are spread using nationally recognized websites and videos.  
 
We have also had discussions to help reduce the anxiety 
that some children may be feeling about Coronavirus. 

We continue to receive daily updates from the Local 
Authority to ensure we are fully up to date with the latest 

information from Public Health England and are currently 
following Government and Local Authority advice.  

 
I can appreciate that some parents have serious concerns 
about potential school closures. In the event that this 
should happen, staff have been preparing some electronic 
work that can be completed and checked online.  Should 
we need to close, you will receive a special letter detailing 
how and when to access this work and where to find 
information to support your child’s learning.  Please 

ensure we have your current email contact details 
as this, and the website, will provide an essential 
communication link.  
 
Once again, please let us know if you have been in 
contact with anyone who has a confirmed case of 
Coronavirus to help us ensure we can we consult Public 
Health England and take appropriate action within the 
right timeframe. We know we have chicken pox circulating 
within The Partnership and you will have had a letter with 
regard to this.  
 

Many thanks with your support in this - our priority is 
your children. 

 
Kindest regards, 

 
Deborah Eveleigh 
Executive Head Teacher 

 
Other School News… 
CORONAVIRUS 
Covid 19 - Devon Public Health have put together a 
website aimed at residents, which brings together all the 
relevant public links for information about Coronavirus.  
The link is on the front page of the DCC website and here 
for your information: 
https://www.devon.gov.uk/document/coronavirus-

advice-in-devon/  
Please consult this if you need to know more about local 
and national changes. 
WEBBER’S PTFA NEWS  
Our next PTFA Meeting will be held on Tuesday, 17th 
March at 7.30pm in the Prince of Wales Pub. We hope to 
see some of you there! 
BURLESCOMBE PTFA NEWS 
EASTER BINGO event on Friday 20th MARCH for 
children, families, friends and community members. 
Please see community news for more details. Our next 

meeting is provisionally booked for Tuesday, 14th April in 

the Garden Room at Burlescombe - please do join us. 😊 

LETTERS SENT OUT THIS WEEK 
Sport Relief challenge 
Mothering Sunday Service  
Yr5/6 ‘Come & Sing’ Event 
Chicken Pox Letter 
Yr3/4 Tag Rugby 
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This week’s TEAM POINT winners are 
WEBBER’S: BEECH 

BURLESCOMBE: SWANS 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

WEBBER’S T

o 

BURLESCOMBE 

Class 1 Liberty Acorns Elsie 

Year 2 Harry K  Squirrels Savannah 

Class 2 Toby 
Oaks 

Jasmine 

Class 3 Lachlan 

Diary Dates 
Mon 16th March Webber’s School 5:30pm Full Board of Governors - Open Meeting 

Tues 17th March Uffculme School 10am – 12.30pm Yr3/4 Tag Rugby Festival 

Prince of Wales 
Holcombe Rogus 

7.30pm Webber’s PTFA Meeting – All Welcome 

Weds 18th March Burlescombe School 1:30pm SPORT RELIEF Skipping Event 

Webber’s School 2:15pm SPORT RELIEF Running Event 

Friday 20th March Both Schools Dessert Homework Due 

Burlescombe Village Hall BPS PTFA Easter Extravaganza BINGO!   
Doors open 6.30pm.  Eyes down 7pm. 

Sun 22nd March  St Mary’s Church 

Burlescombe 

Service Starts at 11am - All Welcome 

 

All Saint’s Church 
Holcombe Rogus 

Service Starts at 11am - All Welcome  
All Valley Partnership children can come and sing – Sunshine, 
Showers & Rainbows 

Last Week of Term 

Mon 23rd March Webber’s School Yr3/4 Level 1 Bikeability 

Tues 24th March   All Saint’s Church 

Holcombe Rogus  

9.05 am Webber’s End of Term/Easter Service - All Welcome 

Killerton House 12.30 – 3pm Cross Country Year3/4/5/6 selected squads 

Webber’s School Class R Vision Screening (afternoon) 

Weds 25th March  Blundell’s School  8.55am Burlescombe Gymnastics Session 

Thurs 26th March  St Mary’s Church  

Burlescombe 

2.45 pm Burlescombe’s End of Term/Easter Service – All 

Welcome 
PLEASE COLLECT CHLDREN FROM THE CHURCH 

Fri 27th March Both Schools  LAST DAY OF TERM 

Wellington School Year5/6 ‘Come & Sing’ Musical Concert 😊 

Community Section 

ROAD CLOSURE – HOLCOMBE ROGUS 

Western Power Distribution have given advance notice of works between 16th – 20th 

March 2020 in Holcombe Rogus.  Part of Fore Street (from South Street junction up to the 

Church) will be closed to all through traffic.  Diversions will be in place and access will be 

available to residents. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 


